
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 8:37:51 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 5:17 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
David Florek

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I do not understand why Oshawa PUC is able to artificially increase their costs for the 2026 Test Budget?  I do not
believe there will be an additional $1.5M cost in Operations and $1M cost in Admin and General.  And why are they
predicting a $16.8M increase in the cost of power.   There is a lot of new construction in Oshawa and the area.  They
will see an increase in revenue and profit through new users connecting to the grid.  I do not agree that they need to
increase the rate for all of their current clients.  
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